
Learning and Progress Meetings 

Our next assessment week will take place the week 

commencing the 28th November. These are nothing 

for children to be concerned about and are used by us 

to inform our next teaching steps and identify errors 

where we may need to support children. Information 

from these assessments will be passed on to parents 

on the 4th December at our learning and progress 

meetings. Further information about the format of 

these meetings will be released in due course.  

 

 

Literacy 

This term we will be writing: 

Non-chronological reports focusing on 

mythical creatures from Ancient Greece. 

These reports will employ formal language, 

feature topic sentences and organised 

paragraphs, showcase intriguing facts, and 

incorporate gripping warnings to captivate 

our readers. 

We will also be exploring the realm of 

quest stories, where we'll follow heroes on 

journeys to vanquish menacing monsters, 

drawing inspiration from the captivating 

Ancient Greek myth of The Minotaur.  

PE & Gym 

Our PE days this term will be 

Thursday and Friday but children 

need to have kits in school every 

day as there may be other 

occasions they are needed. Our 

session at Dover Leisure Centre 

for gymnastics will continue up and 

including to the 8th of December. 

Diary Dates 

Learning & Progress Meetings – 4.12.23 

KS2 Pantomime - 6.12.23 

Christmas Silent Disco – 12.12.23 

Christmas Dinner – 14.12.23 

Christmas Parties - 14.12.23 

Christingle Service- 15.12.23 

End of Term - 15.12.23 

Welcome back! We hope you all had an enjoyable half term break. We have really seen a marked 

improvement in the children’s independence, confidence and resilience since joining us last term so 

a big thank you for your continued support with this.  

 

This is always a very busy term in class, so please make note of some of the important dates shown 

below. As always, please do come and speak to us if you have any questions or concerns.  

Many thanks, Mr Jones & Miss Langley. 

Reading  

Children in Year 5 & 6 are expected to read daily for a 

minimum of 20 minutes. Every day children should be 

bringing home their school reading book. There is masses of 

evidence and research in education to show the positive 

impact of daily reading on children’s wider learning and 

particularly their language and writing development. Please 

encourage your child by reading to them and with them as 

much as possible at home.  
 

Mathematics 

In mathematics this term we will be learning to: 

- Compare and order fractions whose 

denominators are both the same and 

different 

- Recognise mixed numbers and improper 

fractions and convert from one form to 

the other 

- Add and subtract fractions with the 

same/different denominators and related 

fractions;  

- Multiply and divide proper fractions and 

mixed numbers by whole numbers, 

supported by materials and diagrams. 
 

                                           



 


